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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Robert Flory [rflory@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2008 10:49 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: RO0002739 2nd Qtr QM 4_16_08

Steven, 
 
I just uploaded the 2

nd
 Quarter report for the Piazza Site.  I thought it had been uploaded but it looks like I was waiting for 

the perjury letter. 
 

Robert F. Flory, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 

__________________ 
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